City of Betroit

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK
Vernon C. Allen

Jackie L, Currie .
City Clerk Deputy City Clerk

Departmental Reference Communication
February 2, 2001
To: The Department or Commission Listed Below
From: The City Clerk

SUPPLEMENT

Herewith, the following referral is a copy of Petition No. 3329 - Auto Zone, for
conversion of alley to easement in the area of Vernor Hwy. and Clark St.

[PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT - CITY ENGINEERING DIVISION/

Attached please find additional documentation relative to the above
mentioned petition.

Please provide the City Council with a report relative to this petition within
four (4) weeks. Thanking you in advance.

Attachment
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200 Coleman A. Young Municipal Center e Detroit, Michigan 48226-3400
(313) 224-3260 = Fax (313) 224-1466



W) Autolome

60 Madison Avenue, Memphis, TN 38103-2107 ¢ P.O. Box 2198, Memphis, TN 38101-9842
Department 8340 o Direct (901) 495-8811 « FAX (901) 495-8969

January 29, 2001

Detroit City Clerk
2 Woodward Avenue
Detroit, MI 48226

RE: Termination of Petition for an Easement Conversion
NW Corner of Vernor Hwy. & Clark Street
Detroit, MI

Dear Sir:

Please allow this letter to act as Auto Zones notice of termination for the above referenced
petition. Auto Zone has elected not to move forward with the purchase of this property.

We hope this has not caused too much of an inconvenience for you. Thank you for your time in
this matter.

If you should have any questions please don’t hesitate to call.
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Phil B. Byers
Senior Real Estate Manager

Auto Zone, Inc.

901/ 495-8811

E-Mail: phil byers@autozone.com
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60 Madison Avenue, Memphis, TN 38103-2107 e P.O. Box 2198, Memphis, TN 38101-9842
Department 8340  Direct (901) 495-8811 » FAX (901) 495-8969

December 21, 2000

Detroit City Clerk

2 Woodward Avenue o

Detroit, MI 48226 RN (S I N
-¥yET0 AIT--

RE: Petition for an Easement Conversion
NW Comer of Vernor Hwy. & Clark Street
Detroit, MI

Dear Sir:

Tt is the desire of Auto Zone to have the sixteen foot (16”) alley as shown and cross hatched on
the enclosed site plan converted from the existing right of way to an easement. Auto Zone
wishes to purchase the above referenced property and develop by constructing a new building for
it’s use. The aforementioned property is bounded on the east by Clark Street and on the south by
Vemor Hwy.

If you have any questions regarding this request or require additional information, please contact
me at (901) 495-8811 or at the address as shown on this letterhead.

Phil B. Byers

Senior Real Estate Manager

Auto Zone, Inc.

901/ 495-8811

E-Mail: phil.byers@autozone.com




